
Would you like to support local
students?

The Litchfield Chamber of Commerce has partnered with Litchfield High
School to acknowledge student efforts at both Freshmen Orientation and for

all students throughout the school year!

This is a great way to celebrate small acts of kindness, encourage friendly
competitions and overall, give the students something small to look forward

to.
They are seeking gift cards to local businesses of all kind!

No donation is too small or too big!

If you are interested, please drop off or mail gift cards
or gifts to:



Litchfield Chamber of Commerce
400 North State St
Litchfield, IL 62056

P.O. Box 334
Litchfield, IL 62056

Deadline: August 20. 2021

More Questions? Click Here!

mailto:info@litchfieldchamber.com

